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Foundation Report from Liz Hamilton:  11/25/19 

 
 

 Gross numbers are in for this year’s Guilded Leaf Book & Author Luncheon and 
Writers at the Pavilion:  $90,826 which is an excellent year, we had 150 in 
attendance at Writers at the Pavilion and 425 at the luncheon.  Thank you for all of 
your support. 

 

 We are currently working on planning our first quarter 2020 Visiting Author Series 
with 8 authors confirmed.  Dates will be announced soon. 
 

 The merger of the Friends and Foundation is complete and new bylaws are currently 
being created. 
 

 The Young Professionals Group has been meeting and is currently planning the 2020 
Library After Dark event which is scheduled for Saturday, April 18.   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


